
ACL Vice President <vicepresident@atlantacricketleague.org>

Fw: APPROVED ACL Spring/Summer Dates - 2018
1 message

Karun Krishnaswami <karun@bellsouth.net> Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 3:55 PM
Reply-To: Karun Krishnaswami <karun@bellsouth.net>
To: ACL President <president@atlantacricketleague.org>, ACL Scheduling 
<scheduling_chair@atlantacricketleague.org>, ACL Vice President <vicepresident@atlantacricketleague.org>, 
ACL Web & Media <web_media@atlantacricketleague.org>

Approval for Bell Memorial Park, Milton.

Please keep me updated on any changes.

Karun

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Tom McKlveen <Tom.McKlveen@cityofmiltonga.us>
To: "karun@bellsouth.net" <karun@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 10:11 AM
Subject: APPROVED ACL Spring/Summer Dates

Hi Karun,

Thanks for submitting the rental request for field 3 @ Bell Memorial Park. All of the Sundays from 8:30am-
11:30am you have requested are APPROVED this spring/summer.

Thank you,

Tom McKlveen, CYSA
Program Manager, Parks & Recreation
2006 Heritage Walk, Milton, GA 30004
678-242-2519 (O)
678-584-3461 (M)
www.cityofmiltonga.us

Want to stay on top of what’s going on in the City? 



Sign up for our e-Newsletter!

Have a problem, question, comment, complaint or compliment?
We want to hear about it! For prompt assistance, call 678.242.2500 or e-mail us at info@cityofmiltonga.us.


